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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the members of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors have been invited 

to the quarterly update meeting on Refugee Resettlement on Thursday, July 25, 2024, beginning at 2 p.m.  This 

meeting will be located at 221 W. Madison St., Eau Claire, WI 54703 (West Riverside Building) room 104 (in 

the job center. 

 

During this meeting staff from World Relief Wisconsin will share updates specific to the Chippewa Valley 

Office (Eau Claire) operations. A representative from the State Bureau of Refugee Programs will also 

participate in this informational meeting.  Note that attendance is limited to invited individuals with RSVP 

required. Only registered attendees will be permitted to enter the meeting space.  

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin Statutes.  This is 

not a public meeting of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors or any other committee, commission, board 

or council, and no business will be conducted but a quorum may be present.  

### 

 

Incorporated in 1856, Eau Claire County’s mission is “To provide quality, innovative and cost-

effective services that safeguard and enhance the well-being of residents and resources.” 

Covering 655 square miles in northwest Wisconsin, Eau Claire County government services 

touch those who live in the county, visitors and others in the Chippewa River Valley. For more 

information, visit our website at www.eauclairecounty.gov or go to our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty.   

 

Media contacts: 

Samantha Kraegenbrink, Executive Office Administrator      

Eau Claire County Administration    

(715) 975-0025 

samantha.kraegenbrink@eauclairecounty.gov     
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